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Jason Haag presided at today’s meeting.  He led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an 
invocation. 
 
Guests 
 
Gary Eidlin, prospective member and his partner, Julie 
Susan Wertman, soon to be inducted as a new member 
Rosalie Gabriele with Dr. Ken Steadman 
Leslie Hickey 
Brenda and Dave Rickey 
Gena Rangel and Geoffrey Riggs, program presenters 
 
Announcements 
 
Happy Birthday July Rotarians! 
 
Ashley Austin 
Phil Beckley 
Bill Flood 
Mary Gearan 
Mickey Gilbert Schultz 
Paul Kirsch 
John Oughterson 
Lisa Petronio  
 
 Thank you, Brenda and Dave Rickey for the beautiful flowers at the birthday table as well as for 
the delicious cookies for dessert! Dick Austin led us in the traditional birthday song.  Remember 
the Library Fund as YOUR gift to help others.  
 

• Dave Cook is working on a small group wine train experience for Sunday, September 
3rd, Labor Day weekend. 

• Jim Devaney is on the mend following a hospitalization this past weekend.  Feel better 
Digger! 
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Wednesday,  
July 26, 2023 Miss a meeting? Make it up at 

www.RotaryEClubOne.org 

Next week: Induction 



• Rich Kasulke and Frank Capozzi of Catholic Charities of the Finger Lakes announced 
the Geneva Community Lunch Program’s 40th anniversary celebration at Geneva On 
The Lake:  August 24th, 6pm-9pm RSVP to Frank at 315-789-2235, ext 107. Free but 
you must rsvp. food, drinks, music, raffles 

• Johnny O has donated a sandwich maker to any future fundraiser for Rotary. 
• Susie Flick gave an update on the water woes at Geneva Public Library. It’s a wet mess!  

And the clean-up process has uncovered black mold… 
 
Happy Dollars 
 

• Jerry Forcier: the great article about the Wildflower, Linda Sutherland’s B and B 
• Frank Capozzi:  summer lacrosse season is over!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
• John Watson:  recovery from recent illness for Jim Devaney 
• Ted Baker:  on-air interview #323 has been scheduled, this time with Frank Capozzi 
• Ann Osborne’s son has been named as a “rising professional.” 
• Jason Haag’s family hosted two Geneva Redwings who were welcomed guests! 
• Tamara Carter reported on a note from President Diana Perry that the SWOT group met 

last Saturday and will divide into sub groups to help our club find solutions 
• Ray Ciancaglini recently traveled to Boston University to take part in an on-going CTE 

study. Ray is also working on several fundraising community projects, among them 
Catholic Charities of the Finger Lakes, with Frank Capozzi. 

 
50/50 
 
Ted Baker shared $80 with the Rotary Foundation. 
 
Program 
 
Today, Gena Rangel and Geoffrey Riggs spoke to us about the upcoming production of the 
light opera, The Elixir of Love.  As casting director, Geoffrey expounded on the acoustic 
properties of the Smith Opera house which has attracted opera singers from near and far to this 
production.  Being a “light” opera, there will be no deaths on stage, fyi.  We learned the phrase 
“Bel Canto” today:  a lyrical style of operatic singing using a full, rich, broad tone and smooth 
phrasing” … in other words, beautiful music! We saw an image of a handpainted “screen” which 
will be used in the production.  This was painted in Milan, Italy. 
 
Performances are as follows:  
Thursday, July 27th at 7:30PM 
Saturday, July 29th at 3PM 
And Sunday, July 30th at 3PM  
Tickets:  $30 (under age 30) and $35 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carol Chester 
 
 
 
 



 
Future Programs 
 
 

    8/2/2023 Induction Induction Induction 

8/9/2023 
Gregory 
Peck -WCAP 

Gregory Peck 
gregory.peck@waynecap.org (315) 333-
4155 ext 3316 

Foster Grandparents 
Program 

8/16/2023 

Geneva 
Public 
Library Library Director - Susie Flick as POC 

Geneva Public Library 
Programs 

8/23/2023 
DG Julie 
Carney juliecarney7120@gmail.com 

Rotary District 
Governor Visit 

8/30/2023 
Club 
Members Club Brainstorm/Thought Exchange Club Members 

9/6/2023 
Dave 
Sharman 

Dave Sharman 315-521-3865 
dsharman@geneva.ny.us 

Geneva Recreation 
Department Programs 

9/13/2023 DARE 
Randy Grenier and Mike Tapscott 
rjg@Geneva.ny.us 315-521-7685 

Geneva PD DARE 
Program 

9/20/2023 
David 
Kasulke Rich Kasulke as contact 

Combat medicine to 
civilian medicine 

9/27/2023 Jason Haag Self 

Team Building - 
Physical Indoor 
Activities 

 

   
    
    
    
     

 
 

 

 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

Diana Perry      Jason Haag        Kerry Lippincott     Ford Weiskittel        Bob McFadden        Kelsey Journell 
  President     President-Elect      Vice President             Secretary             Club  Treasurer    Foundation Treasurer 

 
         

 
     

       
        

        
 
                                                                                           

                     
 

mailto:gregory.peck@waynecap.org
mailto:juliecarney7120@gmail.com
mailto:dsharman@geneva.ny.us
mailto:rjg@Geneva.ny.us

	8
	Will p
	Gus J

